
TECHNICAL ADVISORY COMMITTEE ON DIESEL-POWERED 

EQUIPMENT 

MEETING CANCELLATION 

 

The Technical Advisory Committee on Diesel-Powered Equipment scheduled for Tuesday, July 

19, 2005, has been cancelled. The next meeting is scheduled for Tuesday October 18, 2005, at 10 

a.m. in the Fayette County Health Center in Uniontown.  

 

For information, contact Allison Gaida at 724-439-7289 or e-mail at agaida@state.pa.us  

  
KATHLEEN A. McGINTY 

Secretary 

 


